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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

EAST ENTRANCE CLOSURE, 
 PORT OF SWANSEA 

 

 

 
Please be advised that due to Resurfacing Work being carried out to 

Baldwin Crescent Slip Road the East Entrance will be closed as 
follows: - 

 
1900 hours 23rd April to 0600 hours 24th April 
1900 hours 24th April to 0600 hours 25th April  

 
During the above Closures the North Entrance will be open. 

 


